Statement supporting reasons for requesting a General Meeting of Friends of The Pinnacle

This meeting is for members to learn about, discuss and have input to an environmental offset at North
Kama. The offset area, to be incorporated into the Pinnacle Nature Reserve, follows the loss of low quality
box gum woodland at the new University of Canberra Public Hospital.

The adequacy of the offset and proposals for its management present an extraordinary opportunity for
better conservation outcomes at the Pinnacle — a topic of interest to all members. The proposed meeting
gives members the chance to guide and support the Coordinating Committee’s efforts to maximise
outcomes for the Pinnacle.
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